[image: image1.wmf]
[image: image1.wmf]

June 10, 2004

Esther Baker

Program Director, Teacher Assessments

Professional Educator Standards Board

Old Capitol Building

PO box 47236

Olympia, WA  98504-7236

Dear Ms. Baker,

The Evergreen State College’s Master in Teaching Program has distributed the two 2003-2004 WEST-B vouchers received last summer, and has none to return. We look forward to receiving an increased quantity of 2004-2005 WEST-B vouchers to assist our economically challenged applicants.

Please contact me if you need further information or have any questions.

Sincerely,

Maggie Foran

MIT Advising and Certification Specialist


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Lab I Room 3016


The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



